CAMDEN SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAM

Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the Village of Camden Summer Recreation Program!  This year is sure to be filled with fun and excitement as we enjoy 6 fun filled weeks together.  Our Summer Recreation Program will be held at the Camden Elementary School.  
Dates:						Times:				Days:
Beginning on: 	___7/7/25_______		Starting at 9:00 am		Monday Through Friday
Ending on:  	___8/15/25______		Ending at 11:45 am

· Please sign your child in every morning with one of the Recreation Counselors.  (NO EARLY DROP OFFS)
· The child will sign themselves out at 11:45. Children will “NOT” be allowed to leave unsupervised unless written permission is given.
· There will be no supervision after 12:00 pm.  If a child is continuously left alone after 12:00, you will be asked to not bring your child to recreation any longer.
· Lunch will be served at 11:30 am.
· Weather related issues for example:  If it is raining, we will cancel for the day.  If you drop off your child and it starts to rain, please have your child picked up as soon as possible.
· In order to maintain a fun and safe environment, all children will need to follow the program rules.
Program Rules
1. Absolutely no hitting, kicking, biting or spitting will be allowed.  Keep your hands and feet to yourself.
2. No swearing, name calling, inappropriate language or bullying.  Use kind words at all times.
3. All directions from Recreation Staff must be followed.  For the children who are not following rules, the following progressive disciplinary actions will occur:
· First offense, verbal warning will be given.
· Second offense, Child will be asked to sit out of events for the day and parent will be notified and possibly asked to pick up the child.
· Third offense, the child will not be able to attend the next scheduled Summer Recreation day.
· Fourth offense, the child will not be able to attend the remaining Summer Recreation.
4. Parents will need to join the Facebook Group (Camden Summer Recreation) by Tammy McCarthy.  This will allow you to follow the program and be alerted of any cancelations. This group does not allow you to invite friends.  Only for parents of children attending the group.  Pictures are posted on this site also. If you wish your child’s picture is not posted to the website, please let Tammy McCarthey know.
Thank you so much for your interest in the Summer Recreation Program.  We look forward to a great Summer.  Do not hesitate to ask questions, or talk about any issues with me.  
The Village Summer Recreation Program
Tammy McCarthy, Recreation Director
